
September 2022 Family Place South (Drop-In) 
We acknowledge that our work takes place on the traditional and unceded territories of the Kwantlen, Katzie, Matsqui, and Semiahmoo First Nations. 

 

Monday  
 

Tuesday 
(No programming) 

Wednesday Thursday 
(No programming) 

Friday  

 * All planned activities are FREE to participate.  
* Pre-registration is NOT required. Masks are NOT mandatory. 
* All In-Person activities will continue Drop-In with the capacity of 15 people. 
* Each Family is invited twice per week to Family Place North activities. 
* NEW! Family Place South will be open Monday and Friday mornings as well as Wednesday afternoons until further    
notice. 

 

Family Place is a FREE, 
Drop-in program 

 (In-person) for caregivers 
with children aged birth to 
6 years old. Funded by the 

Ministry of Children and 
Family Development. 

 
 

Open Mondays and Fridays 
9:30 am-11:30am 

 
Open Wednesdays 

1:30-3:30pm 
 

 
 
 
 

p33 

1 
 

IN PERSON 
9:30-11:30am 

 

Ocean Craft  
 

2 
 

IN PERSON 
9:30-11:30am 

 

End of Summer Fun  
 
  

5 
No Programming 

 
 
          

 

 
 

Family place South  
Location: 

 
5339 207th St. Langley 

 
For More Information: 

 
Please Contact Staff: 

604-534-7921 ext. 1504 
 

Or 
 

familyplace@lcss.ca 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Langley Community Services 
Society 

www.lcss.ca 

7 
IN PERSON 

1:30-3:30 pm 
 

Fingerprinting Art - Fall Corn  
 

8 
 

No Programming 
 

9 
IN PERSON 

 9:30-11:30am 
 

Craft - Chicka Chicka 
Boom Boom 

 
 

12 
IN PERSON 

 9:30-11:30am 
A 

Craft – Green frog 
 

14 
 

No Programming 
(All Staff Meeting) 

 
 

15 
 

No Programming 
 

16 
IN PERSON 

 9:30-11:30am 
 

Craft – gumball machine 

19  
IN PERSON 

 9:30-11:30am 
 

Craft – Yellow duck 

21 
IN PERSON 

1:30-3:30 pm 
 

Free Art - Apple Stamping  

22 
 

No Programming 
 

23  
IN PERSON 

 9:30-11:30am 
 

Craft - rainbow 

26 
IN PERSON 

 9:30-11:30am 
 
Frozen Science Experiment 

28 
IN PERSON 

1:30 -3:30 pm 
 

Craft – Fall Pinecone Owls 
 

29 
 

No Programming 
 
 

Program closed 
 

mailto:familyplace@lcss.ca

